MOTHER OF MERCY CHILDREN AND YOUTHS  

              REHABILITATION CENTRE.
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                   Physical Address:  P.O. BOX 234 Code: 00625

Email Address: mmcenter2002@yahoo.com
Tel: +254(0)722 251710
                          NAIROBI – KENYA
Dear Mr. Massimo,

REF: COMPUTERS

I hereby thank you once again for the Money which we received from you for the computers. The money had come via the Rev. Brothers CMM account, who helps to control our finances. 
Ever since we received the money we have not installed the computers. The following are the reasons why we have not purchased and installed them:-

Building.
The building of Mother of Mercy Centre has been completely destroyed. The building previously had been attacked three times and the third time was the final destruction. It was destroyed by land grabbers who wanted the school land. We moved to court to restrain them but they are too powerful that they would not even obey the court order. It was good we had not bought computers since they would be destroyed in the demolished building.
Present situation.

The building which had electric power is no more. We moved students to the primary section where they are sharing classrooms and since they were not  enough we had to put up temporary (ironsheets) Mabati classrooms.  There is no power in the building to run computers.
I wish to present two requests, if we can purchase and use computers for the time being in Mother of Mercy Secondary school in Kisii a rural school which is our branch and currently has power supply.
Secondly I wish to request if you can send the portray or picture of the Donor or any writing you need to be put in the computer room. This will help all students using the computers to appreciate the life of the person who donated the computes. It will also help us to continue praying for his soul as we use his donation.
Best wises to you and your beloved family. We are wishing before the end of the year to equip that computer room so that your visit next year,  you can visit the school and witness he computers helping young people.

Yours in Christ,

Charles Nyakundi

For MMC-Kenya.
